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To whom it may concern 

This is to confirm that I, the undersigned, have language edited the academic article 

entitled Responses to the short-term effect of the zero per cent fee increase on South 

African universities as well as applied the Chicago Manual Style author-date system 

for the submission to the South African Journal of Higher Education. 

 

No changes were permanently affected and were left to the discretion of the authors. 

The responsibility of implementing the recommended language changes rests with the 

authors of the article. 
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